
April 19, 2022 

 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Kyle Schultz, chairman presiding.  Members present were Heiden, Rosburg, 

Schultz, and Vogt. Member absent was Skoog. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

The Board approved the resignation of Emily Suarez, PRN Clerical and Interpreter, in the Public Health Department. 

The Board approved the resignation for Jeffrey Trailer, Deputy, Sheriff’s Department. 

The Board approved the hiring of Tyler Hoffman, fill in Deputy, Sheriff’s Department. 

The Board approved the following Underground Utility Permit: 

No. 22-05 – Adam Doral – installation of 1” water service line crossing Co. Rd L51 at a point located 86’ north of the centerline   

of the entrance to 2173 140th St. (aka Co. L51) 

A motion was made by Rosburg, seconded by Vogt to commit up to $750,000 of ARPA Funds pending on City of Denison      

commitment and Market Analysis for Wellness Facility.  

Motion was passed unanimously. 

Discussion was made with the Board on the maintenance of the Tower System and EMS. 

Discussion was made with the Board, Colin Johnson, the County Attorney, and Martha Sibbel, the Assistant County Attorney, about       

the Wind Turbine Moratorium.  

The Board met with Craig Malone of the Hoffman Agency and Ryan and Carla of Wellmark to discuss the Health Insurance Renewal.    

No action was taken at this time. 

The Board met with Craig Malone of the Hoffman Agency and there will be a 6% increase with Delta Dental.  

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 12:18 o’clock P.M. 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next meeting. 

 

 

 

_____________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairperson 


